MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE, November 18, 1993, Continued

was not done by DHS in a timely manner. When they recognized their error, DHS issued additional ATP's, half of which came to Tulsa County. We were charged \$1.45 per ATP (approximately \$4,000 total), an expense Tulsa County would not have incurred if DHS had correctly prepared the ATP's. Chairman asked Johnston to prepare a letter for him to send to Benjamin Demps to advise him of what occurred. Chairman said this should be pursued through legal methods if DHS insists we pay the additional \$4,000 caused by their mistake.

Meeting adjourned at 11:10 a.m.

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Robert N. Dick, Chairman

ATTEST:

My World De Derk

(DETAILS OF THE ABOVE ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS)